
SHAHC 9/19/13

Old Business:

In attendance:   Michelle Steele (Interim President), Alan Bagshaw (Secretary), Mary Jane Jenkins, Leigh Anne Jackson, Tamara Veit, Christy Horton, Sheree Russo, Paula Shores, William Bowers (Case Manager)

Michelle called the meeting to order.  

A quorum was established.

Alan made a motion to accept Christy Horton, Sherrie Russo, and Paula Shores onto the SHAHC Board beginning today.  Tamara seconded this motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  

The minutes from August’s meeting were reviewed.  Tamara made a motion to accept these minutes.  Leigh Ann seconded this motion.  The minutes were accepted unanimously.

The treasurer’s reports from August’s meeting were reviewed.  Tamara made a motion to accept these reports.  Michelle seconded this motion.  The report was accepted unanimously.  

Michelle explained the SHAHC programing structure to the new board members

New Business:

The resident update was reviewed by William Bowers.

Michelle made a motion to make Jane Motsinger to be an official authorized signature for all SHAHC HUD documents.  Mary Jane seconded the motion.  The motion was accepted unanimously.  

Rapid Rehousing Update – 5th Street Shelter will be taking this program over beginning October 1, 2013.  

PH Grant Consolidation Update – no updates, just waiting for paperwork from HUD

Michelle adjourned the meeting and scheduled the next meeting for October 17th at 1pm.  

